
If you would like to host or wish to 
get more information about this 
event, please call Cheryl.

Cheryl Robinson: (352) 668-8011

Welcome Fall Open House
On Saturday, Oct. 8th, you will visit a 
host home for appetizers and then go 

to a different home for dessert. 
Meet new neighboors and catch 
up with friends. Join in the fun!!

Please call Cheryl to sign up.  

RSVP by September 30th

Everyone will bring either 
an appetizer or a dessert

Time:  6PM to 9:30PM




